No.Ft. 48-5446/2021(FCA),
Forest Department, Himachal Pradesh

From: Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.

To: The Regional Officer,
Integrated Regional Office Gol, MoEF&CC,
CGO Complex, Shivalik Khand, Longwood,
Shimla, Himachal Pradesh.

Dated Shimla-1, the ¢ 9 NOV ZUZE 1

Subject: Diversion of 0.1077 ha. of forest land in' favour of Deputy Superintendent
Police Vigilance Anti Corruption Zone Shimla, for the construction of
Police Station State Vigilance Anti Corruption Zone Distt. Shimla,, within
the jurisdiction of Shimla Forest Division, Distt. Shimla, Himachal
Pradesh. (Online No. FP/HP/Others/143614/2020).

Sire
Kindly refer to your office letter No.FC/HPB/09/82/2022/ dated 01.10.2022

on the subject cited proposal.

2 The pointwise reply to the observations as raised vide your above referred

communication is submitted as below:-

6 In this regard, it is submitted that existing road alongwith the proposed site is
not National Highway neither MDR, its approach road to District Court Shimla
and also proposed site is already three meters away from the existing road. The

NOC of HPPWD has already been uploaded in online by the user agency.

Yours faithfully,

Nodal Ofﬁc‘f‘é\d&gﬂCCF (FCA)
CF (

O/o Pr. HoPFL H.P.



